
Negotiating a new publishing contract with Wiley-Blackwell 
Report for Summer Policy Council Meeting 
July 25, 2010 - Seoul, Korea 

At the 2010 Winter Policy Council meeting ad-hoc committee for negotiating was 
appointed consisting of Brian Dangerfield, Roberta Spencer, David Andersen, Deborah 
Andersen and George Richardson. 

This committee has reviewed in detail the proposed contract; it has been sent back to 
Wiley-Blackwell with some questions. In the absence of a final contract, the committee 
cannot at this time make a recommendation to the Policy Council. A summary of the 
contract contents will be emailed to Policy Council Members when the information is 
available. We anticipate an electronic vote after the face-to-face Summer Policy Council 
Meeting. 

If a Policy Council Member is interested in reviewing the entire contract, please send an 
email message to Roberta to request a copy be sent. Please note the contract is strictly 
confidential and only available to PC Members. 

Sincerely, 
The Negotiating Committee: 
George Richardson, Chair and VP Publications 
David Andersen 
Deborah Andersen 
Brian Dangerfield 
Roberta Spencer 

July 12, 2010 


